
From: Connie 
Sent: 09 January 2023 12:16 
To: Planning  
Cc: Nina Bigbie; Karen Maibom; Peter Ahm 
Subject: Application ref: 2022/5536/T 
 
Dear Sir / Madam 
 
We have received notification about intended works to trees in a Conservation 
Area.  
 
We have no immediate objections to the proposed work although we have not 
had a chance to fully assess the situation and the tree in question before 
deadline, since the related information on the Council’s website has not been 
accessible for us due to a temporary error.  
 
Med venlig hilsen / Kind regards 
 
Connie Yilmaz Jantzen 
Forstander/Warden 
 

 
 
Dansk KFUK / Danish YWCA 
43 Maresfield Gardens, London NW35TF, UK 
 


